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Elementary School, an enhanced easement was developed by the town and granted by

Kimball Union that insures “forever” public access to all the trails surrounding the French’s

Ledges. This private effort was an extraordinary example of the human resources in our

community and we were happy to be able to be a small part of the overall effort.

MVD, LLC/Baynes Road: Based on a favorable recommendation of the town’s

engineering firm, the Selectboard in December accepted Baynes Road as a town maintained

highway.

GIS System: The town’s planning board now has access to software which will allow the

board to more fully utilize the potential of the town’s GIS.

Veterans/Service Memorial: The design for the Veterans or Service Memorial has been

developed and has been on display around town. The implementation of a capital campaign

is the final step that needs to be completed in the coming year to allow for construction to

begin.

Submitted,

Stephen Halleran

Town Administrator

ZONING ADMINISTRATOR’S REPORT

Zoning Administrator: Stephen Halleran 469-3201

Building Inspector: David Lersch 675-9318-Summer

Thomas Lappin 469-3004-Winter

Permits for the following projects were issued in 2006:

6 New Single family residences 4 Renewals

4 Replacement SFH’s 3 Commercial Projects

1 Accessory Apartment 4 Garages

12 Renovations 1 Communication tower

9 Additions 11 Decks/porches

1 Pool 14 Barns/Sheds/Outbuildings

1 Solar

Permit total= 73

Respectfully Submitted,
Stephen Halleran

Zoning Administrator
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